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Contacting School / Teachers 

As in the last lockdown and 

when schools were closed 

please feel free to email 

directly for a chat and to let us 

know what you have been 

doing, how you are feeling etc.  

Please continue to send any 

photos for the newsletter too! 

Live lessons for years 2 and 6 

seem to have gone well this 

week and we look forward to 

seeing more of you in the live 

lessons for all year groups 

next week. These lessons will 

continue for the duration of 

the home learning.  

 

 

Kadie practicing her name and “K” and Jake doing his science with 

the sound traveling through cup and string and also them both doing 

their work; Kadie wanted to wear her uniform so it’s like real school! 

 

Jack 2R very proud of his 

excellent picture, rightly so! 

Happy Birthday 

Lauren B – 12th January 

Daniella G – 14th January 

Layla H, Rhys S & George W 

15th January 

Alysha H – 16th January  

 
 

 

Lottie and Leo enjoyed a busy 

day baking cupcakes last week. 
Lyla in Reception J has made ‘The 

King of Litter Picking’ with her 

recycling and she even has her own 

litter picker sticks! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Riley in Reception has been baking cakes! 

Amber has made and explored how sound 

travels, using the string telephone 

investigation this week. She also made a 

computer out of cardboard. Well done Amber. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alice in Reception J has 

made a piggy bank by 

recycling a plastic bottle! 

 

Layla 2R has been collecting 

rubbish from the sand dunes and 

managed to fill a whole bag.  

Frankie 1L having a great time 

cooking cupcakes at home this 

week. 


